
 

Date: 23/01/2024 

 

 

 

IICC Ltd. 

(A Government of India Enterprise) 

  

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF RECRUITMENT TO THE POST OF COMPANY 

SECRETARY AT E5 LEVEL 

  

It is notified for general information that the recruitment process dated 18-10-2023, 

inviting applications for the post of Company Secretary, uploaded on IICC website under 

the head ‘Career’ and published in Times of India dated 18th October, 2023 has been 

cancelled due to administrative reasons. 

  

  

  
Sd/- 

(MD & CEO, IICC Ltd.) 

 


